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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
(AUGUST 17, 2017) 

 
The Department of Energy and Environmental Protection (DEEP) and the Public 

Utilities Regulatory Authority (PURA) opened the above-referenced uncontested 
proceedings for administrative purposes for DEEP and PURA to jointly conduct a study 
and produce a report in accordance with the attached Executive Order Number 59 issued 
by Governor Malloy on July 25, 2017.   DEEP and PURA are holding a public meeting on 
Thursday August 17, 2017 at 9:30 AM EPT in the Gina McCarthy Auditorium, 79 Elm 
Street, Hartford.  The purpose of the public meeting is to receive public comment from 
interested stakeholders and members of the public regarding 1) issues raised in the 
Executive Order Number 59; 2) any issues identified in the Notice of Request for Public 
Comment issued on August 9, 2017 in these proceedings; and 3) any other information 
or analysis that will assist DEEP and PURA with implementing the Executive Order.  

 
Please RSVP to DEEP.EnergyBureau@ct.gov by Tuesday, August 15, 2017, by 

4 PM EPT if you plan to attend and/or present oral comment at the meeting.  
 
The public may call PURA’s offices, at (860) 827-1553, option 4 (using a touch 

tone phone), commencing each day from 7:30 a.m., to be advised as to whether this 
hearing has been cancelled or postponed due to inclement weather.   

 
Persons with special needs in accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act 

who wish to attend this noticed event should contact the Connecticut Department of 
Energy and Environmental Protection at (860) 418-5910 or 
deep.accommodations@ct.gov.   
 

Dated at New Britain, Connecticut, this 9th day of August, 2017. 
 
Notice filed with the Secretary of the State on August 9, 2017. 
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